VIA E-MAIL: jgeile@versatechinc.net

January 19, 2009

Jeff Geile

Versa-Tech, Incorporated
701 Sargent Drive
Fredericktown, MO 63645

Re: EPS Supplier Approval -
Plant Location: 701 Sargent Drive, Fredericktown, Missouri

Dear Mr. Geile:

We are in receipt of your confirmation letter stating you are in compliance with the EIMA
Guideline Specifications for EPS Insulation Board.

In review of this letter and the information provided by Underwriters Laboratories, Inc., as
your third party inspection agent, Parex has listed Versa-Tech, Incorporated as an approved
supplier of standard EPS board to distributors in your area.

This is also to notify you that the sample drainage boards that you submitted to Parex meet
within the specification requirements for the Water Master drainage boards and you are
approved as a Water Master Board supplier. The test results are enclosed for your review.
Parex reserves the right to discontinue the use of vour insulation board with a 30-day
advance notice and with no reason or explanation for doing so and no liability for costs that
may be incurred by use as a result of such discontinuation. A copy of the signed licensing
agreement is enclosed for your records.

See Section 1II, Packaging for instruction on the packaging. Bags are available to
authorized EPS manufacturers from:

Horizon Packaging Attn: Sue Scott
6224 Ringgold Road Phone: 423-894-6050
Chattanooga, TN 37412 Fax: 423-894-7494

Sincerely,

ParexLahabra, Inc.
(luvcti oo

Christie Moore
Technical Administrative Assistant

Enclosures

ParexLahabra, Inc.
P.C. Box 189

Redan, GA 30074
Phone: 770. 482.7872
Fax: 770. 482,6878
Emall: info@iparex.com
WWW.DAMEX.COM



